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Comments: E-bikes are motorized vehicles. They should not be allowed on non-motorized trails. Trails that are

currently designated non-motorized trails should not be changed to motorized trails to allow access for e-bikes

(and dirt bikes, etc). Any changes to existing rules to accommodate e-bikes are unnecessary and a waste of

administrative resources. The NFS should not cave in to pressure from companies who manufacture and profit

from e-bikes. The matter does not need to be complicated: motorized e-bikes do not belong on motorized trails.

Simple. 


